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Notice Of Return To Work 
 
OCTOBER 24, 2022 
 

On October 19, 2022, I announced that I would hand temporary 
reigns of the State Of Mesa To Lt. Governor Joshua Adamson, who has 
served since October 21, 2022, as Mesa’s Acting Governor. During this 
time, I intended to ensure that all was well with my son Matt Paul, 
and return to my duties as Governor. Although, on October 23, 2022, 
plans changed following the death of my son. 

 
As of October 24, 2022, I am here to announce that I will 

return to my duties as Governor after the funeral of Matt, which is 
slated to take place on October 27, 2022. I will return to my duties 
as Governor officially on October 29, 2022, and I will take back over 
as Governor. Acting Governor Adamson will return to his duties as Lt. 
Governor on this date as well. Effective October 29, 2022, I will 
return to my duties at noon on the aforementioned date. 

 
As per State Regulation, I will turn in my formal “End Of Leave 

Of Absence” letter, which will authorize me to return, to the State 
Assembly. I will then assume full control of Mesa, and continue to 
move my administrative activities forward. 

 
I will also direct my scheduling team to reschedule recently 

scheduled events and speeches. This will be done in the order in 
which the events were canceled and the dates on which such events 
were canceled. 

 
Thanks for all the support during our family's grief. We 

greatly appreciate it and the continued support Mesians have shown 
our family. 
 
 
BEST REGARDS, 
 

Kirk Paul 
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